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CIRCULAR 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

As the year draws to a close with the scheduled Tests and the Examinations completed, the 

festive season has set in. Grades 10 and 12 have completed their syllabus and are preparing for 

the Board Examinations. Revision tests and Model Examinations conducted in January 2024 will 

help our students prepare well and appear confidently for the Board Examinations. 

The National Day of Bahrain will be celebrated on 14th December 2023. Christmas too is just 

around the corner. Christmas trees are in sight, adorning schools and homes. Hence, we will have 

a Festival Fiesta comprising of the various festivals on Thursday, 14th December 2023. Students 

are required to come in white pants / skirts and red tops on the occasion. Wearing of the school 

lanyard is mandatory. Students who wish to come dressed as Santa Claus may do so. They may 

also carry a Bahrain flag (small size). It will be a day of celebration. A short cultural program too 

has been planned.  

School will close for the winter break, from 15th December 2023 to 1st January 2024 (both days 

inclusive). Please note that the school office too will remain closed during this period. School will 

re-open in the New Year on 2nd January 2024. 

All fee dues must be cleared by 14th December 2023. Grade 10 and 12 students are required to 

give due importance to study preparations as Model examinations will be conducted in the month 

of January 2024. 

On behalf of the Management and Staff, I wish all our dear Parents and Students a Happy 

National Day, a very Merry Christmas and a Happy and Prosperous New Year 2024! 

 

 

 

 

Principal 


